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16 March 2023 

Easter Hat Parade and Family Picnic 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

You are invited to attend our 2023 Easter Hat Parade & Family Picnic! 

When: Tuesday, 4 April Week 11, Term 1 

Parade Time: 9:25am – 10.55am 

Picnic Time: 10:55am to 11.20am 

Where: Lethbridge Park Public School – Area 1 

Entry: Entry will be via the Copeland Rd and Bougainville Rd gates. Families 

are required to sign in using QR codes displayed for your convenience.  

What to wear: An AMAZING Easter Hat – this includes parents, toddlers, 

carers and teachers too, EVERYONE is welcome to join in the fun! 

What to bring: Picnic blanket and picnic food 

All students Preschool to Year 6 are invited to make a hat and bring it to school on the day. There 

have been whispers that there may be a special visit from the Easter Bunny, so kids, be on your best 

behaviour! 

We will also be drawing the lucky winners of our massive Easter raffle. Prizes include a brand new 

bike and helmet, huge Easter Egg basket, an Easter craft basket and lots of other Easter prizes. 

Tickets for the raffle have been sent home with students but if you would like to purchase more 

tickets, please visit our school office. Tickets will also be available for purchase on the day. All 

proceeds of the raffle are going towards our Year 6 Farewell. Thankyou for supporting the raffle with 

the donation of chocolates and eggs but it’s not too late, donations can still be brought to the office. 

Good luck everyone!!! 

Preschool families please note: Preschool Red class families, who wish to remain for the picnic with 

their child, are to speak to the preschool teacher to sign there child out during the picnic time.  If 

families wish for their child to return to the preschool at the conclusion of their picnic, 

parents/carers are to return to the preschool and sign their child back into the care of preschool 

staff. Preschool Blue class children are invited to attend under the supervision of their parent/carer 

for duration of the parade and picnic as the event does not fall on their preschool day. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Megan Dewhurst, Fran Kalic & Jacqueline Kyle     Garry Sheen 

Organising Teachers         Principal 
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